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Dear Parents, Staff, and Students of Pueblo High School, 

Welcome back! I hope this letter finds you well-rested and eagerly anticipating the start of the new 

school year. As the principal of Pueblo High School, I am delighted to extend a warm welcome to each 

of you for the 2024-2025 academic year. 

I must admit, summer is never the best time as I am away from what I love most, engaging with kids, so 

I am thrilled to announce that we are returning to the classroom in three short weeks for what is sure to 

be a momentous year. Our faculty and staff have been working diligently over the summer to prepare 

for your return, ensuring that our classrooms are safe, our curriculum is engaging, and our school 

environment is conducive to learning and growth. 

To our returning families, thank you for your continued trust and support in Pueblo High School. Your 

dedication to your child's education is necessary and we are excited to continue this journey together. 

For our new families joining us this year, we extend a heartfelt welcome. We are confident that you will 

suddenly feel at home within our vibrant school community, and we hope you embrace and lock hands 

with staff as we challenge your child in all facets of their development. 

To our exceptional team of educators and support staff, your unwavering commitment to our students' 

success is truly commendable. Your hard work and dedication do not go unnoticed, and I am grateful 

for the passion you bring to our classrooms each day. 

As we approach the first day of school, I encourage everyone to embrace this opportunity with optimism 

and enthusiasm. Together, we will create a school year filled with academic achievements, personal 

growth, and memorable experiences. Our hallways will soon be buzzing with laughter, learning, and the 

excitement of reconnecting with friends and mentors. 

Please mark your calendars for our back-to-school orientation events, where you will have the chance to 

meet your child's teachers, tour the campus, and learn more about the exciting opportunities that await 

this year. Details regarding these events and subtle changes are forthcoming. 

In closing, I want to express my sincere honor and opportunity to lead this school community. Born and 

raised in South Tucson, this position of leadership touches the heart. As a family I am confident that 

together we will make this school year one of our best yet. Let us greet each other with smiles and a 

shared sense of excitement as we embark on this journey together. 

Wishing you all a wonderful remainder of the summer break. I look forward to seeing everyone back at 

Pueblo High School soon! 

With Love, 

Frank “Sammy” Rosthenhausler- aka “R" 

 

¡Sí Se Puede! 


